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School Send-Receive Relationships
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Recent discussions offer evidence that the Mountainside High School may be exploring other high schools to send its
students to instead of Governor Livingston in the Berkeley Heights district. However, such a move is not one that can be
implemented easily.

Porzio principal Vito A. Gagliardi explains a send-receive relationship termination: “The law says that you cannot end a
send-receive relationship without filing a contested case before the state commissioner of education, in which you prove
that there would be no substantial negative educational, racial or financial impact on any of the communities involved...
Whoever wants to end the relationship must file the lawsuit.”

For the full Tapinto.net article, "Berkeley Heights Schools Attorney Explains Ins and Outs of Send-Receive Relationships," by
Frank Mustac, please click here.
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